# parents newsletter



## 7<sup>th</sup> November 2014

#### Dear Parents

The School Council have been working on ideas for their tree house project. This exciting project is being funded by the PTA who have a number of money raising events planned over this term including the bigger and sparklier Christmas Market. We would very much appreciate your support at the Christmas Market to help make this event a huge success. To offer your support please contact Lisa Benjamin (our new PTA Chair).

In addition to our outdoor refurbishment, there has been a significant investment funded by the PTA for our Early Years including construction equipment, small world play and role play resources. One of the highlights of my role as headteacher is being able to purchase new resources which bring learning to life for the children.

Kind Regards
Christine Davy
Headteacher



## It takes Imagination

Our Early Years' outdoor area is undergoing a significant refurbishment. In addition to our newly built mud kitchen we have added four dens which children can use for imaginative play, new storage to allow the children to independently access their equipment and there are plans afoot for a new outdoor activity feature that will incorporate a bridge and platform.



#### **Parent Governor Election**

Paul Bennett has been successfully appointed to the Governing Body following their recent nomination. We welcome him in to his new role.

# Parent Questionnaires

Thank you to all of you who took time to complete our parent questionaires at Parents' Evening.

I will be analysing your responses and feeding back my findings over the next few weeks.

Parents' views are essential for the development of the school and I welcome you comments. For those of you who would still like to complete a questionnaire this is possible by following the link below. http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk

## **Tokens**

We are collecting tubs from special packs of Flora and Stork available from Tesco stores. If any of you have these we will be very grateful to receive them. For every 50 tokens collected from the tubs, the school will receive a new Samsung Galaxy Tab 7.0".

# September 2015

I will be holding an information evening for parents of children due to start school in September 2015 on Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> November at 6.00pm. If anyone wishes to attend please contact the school for details.